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Dear Maine representatives and Senate,  My name is Sadae Muise. I do not think this 
bill should be passed, parents being able to know everything that their child says at 
school could be dangerous for them. Some children don't have good home lives, the 
child's parents could be told something they do not like and take it out on the child. 
Thank you for your consideration.


